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Ray Noussoukpoe, MPA 
Government Information Specialist 
FOI/PA / ASPA / OS 
US Dept. of HHS  

From: Ken Daines <KDaines@HoltzmanVogel.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 2:24 PM 
To: OS FOIA Request (HHS/ASPA) <FOIARequest@hhs.gov> 
Cc: Jason Torchinsky <jtorchinsky@HoltzmanVogel.com>; Sharon Norwood <snorwood@HoltzmanVogel.com> 
Subject: FW: HHS FOIA Clarification Letter -- 2023-00557-FOIA-OS 

Mr. Noussoukpoe, 

We are in receipt of your email today titled “HHS FOIA Clarification Letter” regarding Mr. Koneru’s FOIA request.  Based 
on your email, it appears that you meant to send us a letter for Case No. 2023-00557-FOIA-OS, but the attached letter is 
addressed to a different FOIA request, 2023-00558-FOIA-OS.  Please send us the letter for 2023-00557-FOIA-OS. 

Thank you, 

   
  
 Ken Daines 
Holtzman Vogel Baran Torchinsky & Josefiak PLLC 
 

KDaines@HoltzmanVogel.com // www.HoltzmanVogel.com
     

PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL 
This communication and any accompanying documents are confidential and privileged.  They are intended for the sole use of the addressee.  If you receive this transmission in error, you are advised that any disclosure,
copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance upon this communication is strictly prohibited.  Moreover, any such disclosure shall not compromise or waive the attorney-client, accountant-client, or other 
privileges as to this communication or otherwise.  If you have received this communication in error, please contact me at the above email address.  Thank you. 
  

DISCLAIMER 
Any accounting, business or tax advice contained in this communication, including attachments and enclosures, is not intended as a thorough, in-depth analysis of specific issues, nor a substitute for a formal opinion, nor is
it sufficient to avoid tax-related penalties.  If desired, Holtzman Vogel, PLLC would be pleased to perform the requisite research and provide you with a detailed written analysis.  Such an engagement may be the subject of 
a separate engagement letter that would define the scope and limits of the desired consultation services. 
   

From: Noussoukpoe, Ray <foiarequest@hhs.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 4:14 PM 
To: Jason Torchinsky <jtorchinsky@holtzmanvogel.com> 
Subject: HHS FOIA Clarification Letter -- 2023-00557-FOIA-OS 

Hello, Phanesh Koneru 

Attached is a Clarification Letter to your FOIA request 2023-00557-FOIA-OS. If you have any questions, please contact 
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HHS FOIA Office at FoiaRequest@hhs.gov. 

Thank You 
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